
As you are aware, the CSDE is excited to transition to a new and improved Individualized Education 

Program (IEP) document beginning July 1, 2022.  The IEP will be housed within our new, dynamic, 

statewide Special Education Data System (CT-SEDS), designed to support the special education process.  In 

an effort to supplement current and future formal training opportunities, the CSDE is offering a series of 

brief “IEP Preview Sessions” to highlight the improvements to the IEP and special education processes.    

Date Topic Time 

March 7 PPT Meeting Notice 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 

March 14 PPT Record of Meeting and Meeting Summary 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 

March 21 Prior Written Notice 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 

March 28 Referral and Eligibility Determination 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 

April 4 Diagnostic Placement and IEP Special Considerations 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 

April 11 Present Levels of Performance Goals and Objectives 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 

April 25 Secondary Transition 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 

May 2 Service Delivery Grid, Indirect Service, and Transportation 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 

May 9 Supplementary Aids and Services 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 

May 16 State Testing 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 

May 23 Progress Reports and Amendments 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 

Click the link below to join. The same link will be used for all sessions. 

https://serc.info/ieppreview22  

 

If you have trouble entering the meeting from the above link, please visit:  

https://ctserc.zoom.us/join  

Meeting ID: 917 2633 8101 

Passcode: 725634 

For questions, please contact: 

 Stephen Proffitt, Director for Special Education Programs and Instructional Design, SERC @ proffitt@ctserc.org  

Or 

Bryan Klimkiewicz, Special Education Division Director, CSDE @ Bryan.Klimkiewicz@ct.gov 

https://serc.info/ieppreview22
https://ctserc.zoom.us/join

